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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President, Cliff Mueller at 7:35 p.m.  
Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Roger Rowland, Bill Carter.  Also present 
Eddie Kanoza, Rowena Yarbrough, Jean Moore, and Charlotte Herman. 

 
Treasurer report: The treasurer, Chuck West, was absent, so there was no treasurer’s 

report. 
 

Minutes:  The minutes of March 25, 2002 were approved as corrected: Bill Carter paid 
his dues. 

 
Fabian Building:  The Fabian Building was the one that set on the site of the new High 

School.  In the November 1996 minutes it was discussed along with a drawing of it.  All members 
requested a copy.  Copies were distributed. See exhibit A. 

 
Deaths:  Joe Sviegel, Sviegel Auto and Parts, 76, passed away.  He was a long time 

resident of Sheridan, along South Santa Fe Blvd, in Petersburg. 
Chauncey Dunn, 97, passed away.  He owned the South Park for Mobile Homes for 

many years. 
Copies of the obituaries were included with the minutes when they were mailed, and 

distributed to the email members.  Roger Rowland would like to list all those residents who have 
passed away, and will meet with Bonita Hutcheson to review the permanent files of Sheridan 
Historical for that information. 

 
 Walking Tour:  Places listed for the walking tour, the Fort Logan train platform, the 
station location, the Grand Hotel location, Greene’s Grocery Store [which later was the Post 
Office, and is now a residence], the South Park, Southern Pacific railroad station site, the stone 
house on S. King, and of course Monaghans’ Tavern.  The committee was sure there were other 
sites, and photos are available for some of these locations and buildings. 
 
 Booklet:  Theme is “The Little City that Did”, and we could do a history of the Parks in 
Sheridan, since we will now be holding the celebration at Barnes Park. Other parks named for 
inclusion Nesbitt Park, Chase Park, Alice Terry Park, Sheridan Community Park, and a new 
one in the planning stage. 
 
 Other ideas for booklet:  the 1930 census is now available for the public.  The census 
information over the years would help in our history.  Earl McCoy was suggested as a person who 
might assist us in obtaining this census information. 
 
 The next meeting will be May 20, 2002, because our regular day is Memorial Day, a 
national holiday. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 


